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Primary 4 Newsletter – Term 3
Welcome back and Happy New Year.  I hope you all had an enjoyable festive season with friends and family.  The Christmas term is always a busy one with lots going on and in comparison term 3 seems very long.  However, we’ve had a really good first couple of weeks back and the children are already really engaged in this term’s learning. (
We are all very excited about our new class novel, Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone.  Both Primary 4 classes are studying the book.  We have just over one whole class set of books so we will be taking turns to use them.  If your child has their own copy at home, it would be useful if they brought it in to use in class.
Please refer to the Curriculum Overview for more information about what will be covered this term.

This term we will have PE first thing on a Monday.  To make the most of the time available pupils are encouraged to come to school wearing their kit and bring their school clothes to change into afterwards.
We will also be doing Art with Mrs Swan on a Thursday again and will be doing Health and Wellbeing with Mr Potter also on a Thursday.
We hope you will keep up to date with what we are doing in class via our class blog.  This can be found at; https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/as/macfarlanep4/ and the password you will need is MacFarlane4. 
Please ensure your child has logged on to their MyMerit account (www.mymerit.net) to complete their “all about me” section with a photograph.  If there are any difficulties accessing this please let me know.
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Dates for your diary;

Thurs 8th Feb - Occasional Day Holiday (School & Nursery Closed)                                            

Fri 9th Feb - Occasional Day Holiday (School & Nursery Closed)                                             

Mon 12th Feb - Occasional Day Holiday (School & Nursery Closed)                                             
Tues 13th & Wed 14th Feb - Inset Days (School & Nursery Closed to pupils)

Wed 21st Feb – Final Swimming session at Mackie

If you have any queries or questions please feel free to contact me either using the Home/School Diary or by contacting the school office.

Many thanks,

Miss MacFarlane
